Artistic Woodturners meeting of January 12, 2019

The meeting hall was full, despite the meeting beginning an hour earlier than usual. Oul
incoming president, Ed Rose, called the meeting to orlerong those present were 33
existing members, visitors from the Azalea Woodturners, interested spectator§ a
additionalnew members¢ DonBoyd, Byrle Brunton, Steve Leker, Gene and Teri
Macnaughton, and Scott Overlade.

No old or new business was discussed. Ed reminded folks that next @omtleting
coincides with the Florida Woodturn€iSymposium at Lakeal near Eustis, which several of
our members will be attending.




Show and Tell

Members were challenged to make objec@rd from the maple, hickory, ash and birch cut
offs from the newly discovered local professional baseball bat manufacfturner).

maple coffee grinder

RalpiQ sphere jig got a workout Much less than intended but that maple is chippy



maple lidded box
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The auction featured abundant turning stock, both green and drgamphor,cherry, pecan

and multiple exotic pen blanks. Throw in some quick acting bar clamps and a propane room
heater for shop uséNe will have a steady supply of cut off bat stock. There will aldolbe

bat blanks, rejected for minor flaws such as a small knot or grain runout. The club will be
purchasing these for $5 each and will auction these with a reserve bid of $7 to start. This
material is a wonderful source of kiln drigdrywhite woodfor our club.



DEMONSTRATIOReatured turner is Mark Sillay from Tucker, Georgia.

Mark has been with us in the past, demonstratidgod slicin@On this occasiohe
champions his frugal nature by laminating blanks from roadsidettumdiscards. He
demonstrates making a small bowl. He follows the demo with a 3 hour hands on workshop.



